
 

 

Shooting Sports 2019 
Our Trempealeau County Shooting Sports program will return in February 

2019 with expanded opportunities for 4-H youth in at least 3rd grade 

(above 8 years old) through one year out of high school. 
 

Archery 
This year we will be offering two different archery programs.  Please sign up for the class that best fits your skills.   The class 

offerings and dates are listed below: 
 

1. A fundamentals class for learning and practicing the basics of archery 

2. An advanced class for more experienced archers to practice their skills 
 

Both of these classes will take place from 1 PM - 4:30 PM on Sundays.  Exact times for each individual class will 

be determined after the registration deadline based on enrollment numbers so we can ensure safety and 

teachability.  Exact dates of these classes will be as follows: 

• Sunday, February 17, 2019 

• Sunday, February 24, 2019 

• Sunday, March 3, 2019 

• Sunday, March 10, 2019 

• Sunday, March 17, 2019 

• Sunday, March 24, 2019 

• Sunday, March 31, 2019 – Fair Shoot. 
 

The Archery program will cost $15 for registration and can be delivered in cash to the Extension Office, or by 

check to the 4-H Leaders’ Board.  Checks can also be mailed to the Extension Office (36245 Main St, 

Whitehall, WI, 54773).  You can also pay over-the-phone at the Extension Office, with an additional 

processing fee of $1.25. 
 

A spot will be guaranteed to the first 20 youth for each class (fundamentals and advanced) who complete 

the following: 

1. Fill out the online registration form found here: https://goo.gl/forms/WVP5r9lwHZPx7Y9K2  

2. Sign a copy of the conduct form (this may be scanned and emailed to the Extension Office, or 

delivered) 

3. Pay the $15.00 registration fee 

 

Registration is due by February 11, 2019 by 4:30 PM. 
 

If you are interested please contact Michelle Rose at MICHELLERO@tremplocounty.com Or 

call 715-538-2311 Ext. 208 

 
 

 

Air Rifle 

This year we will NOT be providing Air Rifle.  We look to pair with Jackson County Shooting Sports leaders, as they are 

certified to teach Air Rifle, to host the program. This year they did not have enough interest to continue with the Air Rifle 

program for this year.  Hopefully we will have it back again next year!  
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